
 
 

 
 
 
 

Note to File 
Selwyn Project- Howard’s Pass Mineral Exploration 
 

EA 0708-001 
 
April 15, 2009 
 
Re: Tulita Community Hearing Audio Recording 
 
On April 7th, 2009 a community hearing was held in Tulita, NT for the Selwyn Project-Howard’s 
Pass environmental assessment.  The hearing was to be webcast live but unfortunately the phone 
lines were down during that time. We now have access to the recordings however the file size is too 
large to put on the the Review Board website. 
 
To listen to the audio recordings of the April 7th 2009 public hearing, please visit: 
 
http://events.onlinebroadcasting.com/mveirb/040709/player.php?args=mveirb,040709,5,2,lo,2  
 
for the English recording and  
 
http://events.onlinebroadcasting.com/mveirb/040709/player.php?args=mveirb,040709,6,2,hi,2  
 
for North Slavey recording. 
 
Copies of the recording will also be placed on the public registry located at the Review Board's office 
and are available upon request. Please call 876-766-7050 for more information. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Nicole Spencer 
Project Lead 
 
 
 
 


